
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Canadian Journal of Human Rights (CJHR) is 

now accepting submissions for its fourteenth 

volume, scheduled for publication in Summer 2026.  

 

The CJHR is published at Robson Hall, Faculty of Law 

at the University of Manitoba. 

 

Our journal provides a double-blind peer-reviewed 

forum for scholars to critically engage with issues of 

human rights, humanitarian law and public policy, 

with a particular focus on matters relevant to 

Canadian society. 

 

 

Submission Details 

 

The CJHR has an open call for submissions until September 19, 2025. 

Submissions received after the deadline will continue to be considered and 

reviewed by the Internal Review Committee on a rolling basis. Submissions must 

not be under consideration by other journals or law reviews at the time of 

submission. 

 

 

For our specific submission and manuscript  

requirements, please visit our website at:  

https://cjhr.ca/submissions/manuscript-specifications/    or  
 

 

 

Kindly send article manuscripts, which must include an abstract of no more than 

150 words, via e-mail, in Word to:         

     

Dr. Donn Short, Editor-in-Chief 

Canadian Journal of Human Rights 

cjhr@umanitoba.ca 

  

Authors should include full contact information (name, institution, mailing 

address, telephone) in the body of the e-mail.  

Scan here 
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